
EXECUTIVE – 2 SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

 
 

ITEM 5: EXTRA CARE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT AT THE LINELANDS, 
NETTLEHAM WITH LACE HOUSING LIMITED 

 
COMMENTS OF THE ADULTS AND COMMUNITY WELLBEING SCRUTINY 

COMMITTEE 
 
The Adults and Community Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee strongly supports the two 
recommendations to the Executive on the Extra Care Housing Development at the 
Linelands, Nettleham, with LACE Housing Limited.  
 
Given the benefits of this proposal, the Committee has requested that the 
programme of other extra care housing schemes is accelerated throughout the 
county.   
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